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MANTS & SNA Registration is Open
Matthew Chappell

The Mid-Atlantic Nursery Trade Show (MANTS) is returning to Baltimore again January 9-11, 2019 for its 49th annual 

event and registration is now open. Green industry companies and businesses interested in exhibiting or attending 

The Masterpiece of Trade Shows may register online at www.MANTS.com.

And while you’re booking your MANTS registration, don’t forget that the Southern Nursery Association Conference 

will be January 7-8, in the same location. So you can show up a day or two earlier (more at www.sna.org) and learn 

about new plants and new research that directly benefits nursery/floriculture operations. GT

 


